View Newsletter Page 1 of 2



Info & Resources

<u>California Department of</u> <u>Developmental Services</u>

<u>California Department of Public Health</u>

County of Los Angeles Public Health

<u>Centers for Disease Control and Prevention</u>

Los Centros para el Control y la Prevención de Enfermedades

<u>Labor and Workforce Development</u> <u>Agency</u>

Employment Development Department

State Council on Developmental Disabilities (SCDD)

Service Provider Updates

Can Your Organization Serve as a Mobile Vaccination Site?

ELARC has been contacted by the City of Los Angeles, they are compiling a list of Community-Based Organizations (CBOs) to provide to the Governor's Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES)/ Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) as recommendations for the Mobile Vaccine Clinic locations. The goal is to identify areas and communities to reach out to, to increase vaccine access. Please note that submission of an organization does not guarantee they will be selected as part of the Cal OES/FEMA mobile site operations.

If your organization can serve as a potential mobile vaccine site, please email Elizabeth Harrell at eharrell@elarc.org with the following information no later than 3/3 at 2:00 pm:

- * The name of your organization
- * The contact person with email address and phone
- * The street address of the site you are proposing

Please send this information to eharrell@elarc.org no later than 3/3 at 2:00 pm.

PPE Update! Response needed today

Message from CA Department of Social Services Community Care Licensing Division

CCL will be having a one day massive PPE roll out on Saturday 3/6/2021 from 10am - 4pm for all licensed categories under the El Segundo and Monterey Park Adult and Senior Care office at their Monterey Park Regional office located at 1000 Corporate Center Drive Monterey Park, CA 91754. You must RSVP to CCL LPA. If you have more than three facilities that you will be picking up for please contact your assigned LPA/LPM to pre-package your items and have them ready for pick up the day of. The expectation is to have 30-60 days' worth of PPE.

Please do not miss out on this one time only massive PPE roll out as they may no longer be receiving PPE from Los Angeles County to distribute. Please ensure to bring the following items: View Newsletter Page 2 of 2

> *Large vehicle (trucks if possible) many large boxes will be given out for small and large facilities

*Copy of facility license to leave with Regional Office

Please contact your CCL LPA by 3:30 today if you plan on attending the roll out

Check In Continues

As COVID - 19 continues to affect everyone's lives, the Department of Developmental Services (DDS) continues to support innovative and creative approaches to service delivery in response to changing needs and priorities of those served by the Regional Centers. DDS continues to provide information and training on Alternative Services as well as continues to update existing and release new directives at this time. Additionally, State and Local Public Health Guidances are updated frequently, including information about testing and vaccine distribution. Because information is still developing ELARC invites all service providers to join in this weekly discussion in order to stay informed and work together.

View the flyer with the zoom link for the meeting here

E-Newsletter Terms, Conditions and Feedback

It is hoped that this E-Newsletter will serve as a source for updated and useful information for our community. Please do not reply to this email. If you do not wish to receive future emails, please choose the "unsubscribe" feature located at the bottom of this message.

Click here to review the Terms and Conditions regarding the use of the E-newsletter

This message was sent to by:

Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center P.O. Box 7916 Alhambra, CA 91802 (626) 299-4700

Unsubscribe: If you would like to be removed from this list, please click here.

Sent Using: SimpleSend www.simplesend.com